
National Flood Insurance Program 
U.S. Department of Homeland Security 
P.O. Box 310 
Lanham, MD 20703-0310 

W-07057 

September 12, 2007 

MEMORANDUM FOR:   Write Your Own (WYO) Principal Coordinators 
and the NFIP Servicing Agent 

FROM:   WYO Clearinghouse 

SUBJECT: Revised Mandatory Purchase of Flood Insurance Guidelines 

Please see the attached memo from David Maurstad, Federal Insurance Administrator, concerning 
the availability of this newly revised document online. 

cc: Vendors, IBHS, FIPNC, Government Technical Representative 

Suggested Routing: Marketing, Training, Underwriting 
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U.S. Department of Homeland Security 
500 C Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20472 

September 12, 2007 

Dear National Flood Insurance Program Stakeholders: 

In advance of publication of the newly revised Mandatory Purchase of Flood Insurance Guidelines 
booklet (FEMA 186) an electronic version of this document is provided on the FEMA website: 
www.fema.gov/library/viewRecord.do?id=2954. 

A “Highlights of the 2007 Edition” has been included in the document for your convenience.  

Printed copies will also be available for ordering through the FEMA Distribution Center in early 
December 2007.  At that time, a notice will be posted on the FEMA website announcing its 
availability. As it has been in the past, there will be no charge for the booklet. 

I would also like to thank the many National Flood Insurance Program stakeholders that assisted 
FEMA on the update and revision of the Mandatory Purchase of Flood Insurance Guidelines. I 
appreciate your continued efforts to ensure property owners purchase and retain flood insurance 
coverage to protect their homes and businesses from financial ruin in the event of flooding.  

      Sincerely,

      for  
David Maurstad 
Federal Insurance Administrator 
National Flood Insurance Program 
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